
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Southwestern  ) 
Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri ) Case No. KA-2008-0112 
for Video Service Authorization.   ) 
 
 

AT&T MISSOURI’S NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
 

COMES NOW AT&T Missouri,1 pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.080, and hereby notifies the 

Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) that the franchise fee amounts for the 

political subdivisions of Kirkwood and Twin Oaks, as shown in both AT&T Missouri’s 

Application and the Commission’s Video Service Authorization, should reflect 4.5% in the case 

of Kirkwood (not 5%) and 5% in the case of Twin Oaks (not 0%).  AT&T Missouri requests that 

the Commission issue an order correcting its Video Service Authorization in these respects. 

    Respectfully submitted,     
 

    SOUTHWESTERN BELL TELEPHONE COMPANY. 
 
 

          
          TIMOTHY P. LEAHY  #36197 
          LEO J. BUB   #34326  
          ROBERT J. GRYZMALA #32454 
     Attorneys for Southwestern Bell Telephone Company 
     One AT&T Center, Room 3516 
     St. Louis, Missouri  63101 
     314-235-6060 (Telephone)\314-247-0014 (Facsimile) 
     robert.gryzmala@att.com 
 
 
 

                                                 
1 Southwestern Bell Telephone Company d/b/a AT&T Missouri (“AT&T Missouri”). 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 Copies of this document were served on all counsel of record by e-mail on November 16, 
2007. 
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